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Board Minutes
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James Evans, President





Cecile Coleman, Vice President

Glenda Huddleston, Member





Alison Provost, Member

Stacy Judice, Member






Winifred Slyve, Member
Clarence Vappie, Member

Call to Order by Mr. Evans.  Roll Call: Present: James Evans, Stacy Judice, Alison Provost, Cecile Coleman, Winifred Slyve and Glenda Huddleston.  Absent:  Clarence Vappie, 
Mr. Judice motioned with a second by Mrs.Slyve to dispense with the reading and to approve the December 18, 2019 minutes, motion carried unanimously.
Mrs. Korie Pellerin, 9th grade teacher presented plans for 9th grade students to visit Houston.  Mrs. Pellerin advised the board there will be a parent meeting on February 4 to finalize plans.  Ms. Coleman motioned with a second by Mrs. Provost to approve the trip for 9th grade students.  The board asked for a waiver of liability will discuss at the next meeting.

Mrs. Segura presented the monthly financial update.

Mrs. Segura presented the Quarterly report for review and approval.  After a short discussion, Ms. Coleman motioned with a second by Mr. Judice to approve and submit the presented report, with entire board approval.

Mrs. Segura presented the board with a quote for the purchase of modular building for high school expansion.  Mrs. Slyve motioned with a second by Ms. Coleman to approval to purchase the building, with no objections.

Mrs. Decuir updated the board on high school planning progress.  Mrs. Decuir advised the board that Chitimacha Day School 8th grade students will visit in February.  Mr. Trahan will be visiting with our 8th and 9th grade students to discuss individual graduation plans.
The board gave Ms. Coleman and Mrs. Provost authority to work with Mrs. Decuir to get the survey finalized.

Mrs. Decuir presented the board with a school update about National School Choice Week, Spring Raffle, Softball, Family literacy night among a few other things.

There we no audience concerns.

The next meeting is scheduled February 17, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.
Mrs. Slyve motioned with a second by Ms. Coleman to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously.
